28th March 2024
 
Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

It’s been a short but very busy half term.  

We have enjoyed lots of exciting activities including Year 2 KH class assembly; a year 6 author visit; Mars Day zooms in year 2; year 5 visit to watch Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra; our whole school Blue Peter badge attempt for World Book Day; swimming; the national girls’ football extravaganza; science week with lots of activities and visitors based on our theme of salt; the Big Walk and Wheel (Charles Darwin came 17th in the whole of Northern England – well done!); Comic Relief, OSCA Dress as a hero, Mothers’ Day shop and Bingo; netball competitions; The Big Legal Lesson and finally yesterday’s wonderful Easter Bonnet Parade and Infant craft morning.

Thank you to school staff and OSCA for their time and dedication in organising so many brilliant events and opportunities, and as always thank you to you for your support.

Wishing you a lovely holiday (and hopefully some reasonable weather!),
 
Kind Regards

Marianne

Marianne Bennett
Acting Headteacher

